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TED'S LIGHT

Every 20 minutes, a child enters the care system*. Going into care is often frightening
and disorientating, leaving children unsure of who they can trust and where they can
turn for love and support.

Hugging a teddy bear can make all the difference when you feel alone, and we want
to make sure all children entering care have their very own; and our Teds are
particularly good huggers! 

For children over 3 years old, Ted also comes with a small, portable night light, to help
the child feel a bit less scared in their new room at night.

Giving light and bear hugs to children entering emergency foster care

It may seem like we’ve got a lot of children to help.. and we do! 
But don't worry, you can help a child too!...or three...or four! 

By donating, you help to give another Ted and night light to a child entering care, helping
to give them a little bit of love and security when they need it most. Every penny counts,
but just £15 will have helped a child feel less alone with their very own Ted and light. If you
can donate more, we can get more Teds out to give more hugs!

Check out our website and follow us on social media to learn more about our
work.

@tedslight1 @teds.light
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@Ted'sLightCIC www.tedslight.com

https://www.crowdfunder.co.uk/tedslight-shinesbright


